MINUTES OF MARCH 10,2021 FINANCE COMMITTEE SUB-COMMITTEE FOR CAPITAL PLANNING

ATTENDING: Joseph B. Bertrand, David Mastroianni, and members of the Capital Planning Committee

1.

3.

Bob Schiaroli from the School department discussed the asbestos abatement at the Doyle
School.

The IT department presented a proposal for 88 projectors at the Galvin Middle School. There

was a long discussion of the necessity, durability and the process of replacements of projectors.
The cost of these items is $153,000. There was some discussion to split the request in half, one
half this year and the other half next year. It was decided to fund the full number of projectors.

After a run through of all the requests, the Committee eventually approved more than $2

million from Tax Levy. The Chairman will consult with Steve Maio on being over the suggested
amount of $2 million.

Joseph Bertrand




